

Sofia, 12 December 2017

Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria I have the honour to extend an invitation to members of your Parliament to the Interparliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security Policy and the Common Security and Defence Policy (CFSP/CSDP). The event will take place in Sofia on the 15-17 February 2018 as part of the Bulgarian Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

I would be grateful if you could forward the invitation letter of Ms Dzhema Grozdanova, Chairperson of the Foreign Affairs Committee and Mr Constantin Popov, Chairperson of the Defence Committee to the Chairpersons of the respective parliamentary committees of your Chamber.

Yours sincerely,

Tsveta Karayancheva

Speaker of the National Assembly

Republic of Bulgaria

